
24/06/2020 

DR zoe taylor 
4 / 66 Bower ST 
Manly NSW 2095 
zeetee18@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I am writing to let you know of my support for the planned improvements for the Treharne 
Manly Boatshed. Having grown up in the area and as a current local and user of the facilities, I 
feel the proposed development is reasonable, sensible and will enhance the overall look, 
safety and amenity. Additionally the proposed changes will provide services to the broader 
community. 
The Treharne family have owned this boatshed for over 50 years and are a responsible family 
group. I hope you will approve their submission . 

Sent: 24/06/2020 12:43:35 PM
Subject: Online Submission


